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NEWS RELEASE

For more information contact:  

Barbara Den Herder, Chief Executive Officer (712)722-3457            barbdh@siouxcenterchamber.com
The Sioux Center Chamber of Commerce Annual Ag Breakfast to be held on Tuesday, March 24, 2020 has been postponed. The Chamber Ag Committee is following recommendations from the Iowa Department of Public Health to refrain from hosting or attending events drawing 50 or more people. The Chamber is adopting the practices and procedures that are specifically intended to limit the exposure and transmission of the Coronavirus.
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